
     Well I am the newest member of the board. First, I would like to thank everybody for their 
support to get me elected as region 5 director.  I attended the fall board meeting and got to know 
everybody and got a feel for how the international part of the Red Knights function.  The main 
topic of the fall board meeting dealt with the memorial and property in Boylston, MA. We also 
went over business aspects of the club. 

     Within the region I have assisted several individuals with joining the club by joining chapters 
or joining by way of the MAL program.  It is likely that we will be gaining a new chapter in 
Minnesota soon.  We did lose a chapter in Washington though.  Went to the Western Rally in 
British Columbia which was before the election and had a great time with regional members. 
Have been in contact with the Minnesota members who are preparing for their Western Rally 
this summer.  Sounds like it will be the biggest one yet. 

     Looking forward to reaching out to all the chapters and getting to know everybody. 

 

Lance Coit 

Region 5 Director 

701-840-0740 

  

 

  


